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CI'fY OF MANI'fOWOC 

«OWNR NM» 

«ADDR» 

«CITY», «STA» «ZIP» 

Re: 900 Block of South 22nd Street traffic pattern 

Dear «OWNR_NM», 

WISCONSJN, USA 

w1vw.manitowoc.01g 

September 15, 2022 

The Public Infrastructure Committee received a request back in July from a property owner on S. 

22nd Street requesting the City review the possibility of converting the 900 block of South 22nd 

from a one-way street back to a two-way street. The Public Infrastructure Committee discussed 

this issue at the August meeting, and requested Engineering to bring back options and cost 

estimates. The options and cost estimates were brought back to the Public Infrastructure 

Committee meeting September 7th
. The Committee requested inviting the property owners to the 

October 5th
, 2022 meeting for further discussions. 

You are invited to attend the Public Infrastructure Committee meeting on October 5th, 2022 at 

5:30 p.m. at City Hall, 900 Quay Street, in the Council Chambers to discuss one-way/ two-way 

traffic on S. 22nd Street. Please return the enclosed postcard, by September 30, 2022, indicating 

the option you would prefer, Option 1 one-way street; Option 2 two-way street. 

If you have any questions, please contact the Engineering Department at (920) 686-6910, or email 

Greg Minikel, Engineering Division Manager, at gminikel@manitowoc.org. 

Sincerely, 

� & 
Dan Koski, P.E. 

Director of Public Infrastructure 
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